ELECTRIC ]
EL REC-Inc.

November 22, 2016

Doug Bradshaw

Director Port and Marine Services
City of Key West

201 William Street

Key West, FL 33040

Dear Doug,

Please accept this letter as the Florida Keys Electric (FKE) request for a time extension to
complete our work under ITB #005-16 Wahoo and Kingfish Piers Electrical Upgrades GB1303
Key West Florida.

FKE is requesting an extension of 180 days added to the current contractual completion date of

November 13™, 2016 to allow for the Keys Energy transformer(s) rework to be completed at
both piers.

CC: Terrence Justice
Karen Olson
Tammy Torres
Tony Baste
Job File

5730 2™ Avenue * Key West, Florida 33040 ¢ Office: 305.296.4028 * Fax: 305.296.9283
www.FLKeysElectric.com



